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November 7, 1989

S.R. Morris
R2
Boxford, MA 01921

This is to confirm your reception of WLVX 1550 KHz
5000 watts on February 14, 1989 at 6:02 to 6:30AM.

Thank you for your report. I am sorry for the delay
in sending out this QSL. WLVX is a new station and
as you may guess there have been some bugs to work
out. Again, thank you for the report.

Sincerely,
« WLVX RADIO

Bos

John Bennett
Chief Engineer
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